In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · 2010 W-2 Forms Ready Today at 1 p.m.
- · Campus Parking Alert

General Announcements

- · Mentoring Matters -- A Panel Discussion
- · Purple & Gold Bleed Red!
- · Want to Learn about Investing?
- · Alumni Basketball Weekend
- · Book Signing at AU Equestrian Center
- · Congratulations to December Graduating Students!
- · S.D.A. Student Job Positions for Spring!
- · A Message from the Art Office
- · Kids Soccer Camp at AU for February Break
- · CDC Etiquette Dinner
- · CDC Wardrobe Lottery
- · Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2011.01.26
- Express Shipments
- · Sponge-worthy?
- · Alumni Award Nomination Deadline Extended
- · Clothesline Art Show: Call for Entries

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
12:30 SoAD All School Meeting 6:15 Want To Learn About Investing?	Alfred University Blood Drive 10:20 SOE Graduate Seminar 12:10 Bergren Forum - 'Raising a Self- Directed/Caring Child' 5:30 Study Abroad Information Session 7:00 Mentoring Matters: A Panel Discussion	9:00 Senior Class Gift Project Kick-Off Celebration! 10:00 Leave Report Training 4:00 Show: Star Trek Live! 6:00 Friday Night Hikes 7:00 Raw Goods opens Friday at the Fosdick- Nelson Gallery 8:00 Nevins Film: 'Paranormal Activity 2' Show: Star Trek Live! 11:00 Nevins Film: 'Paranormal Activity 2'

2010 W-2 Forms Ready Today at 1 p.m.

Employee W-2 forms will be ready to be picked up in the Business Office in Carnegie Hall at 1 p.m. today. They will be available for pick-up through Friday the 28th.

**All W-2 forms not picked up by Friday will be mailed to the home address on Monday January 31st.

Please bring photo ID with you. If you would like a third party to pick up your form, you must send written permission with them. Please note there will be a \$5 fee for repetitive requests for duplicate copies of your W-2 form. W-2 information will also be available on the Banner web site in the Employee, Tax Forms area.

Employees should note that the mandatory base retirement contributions are listed in the informational Box 14 with the code of 403b or 414H. If you participate in a SRA or TDA, your elective contributions are in Box 12 with the code of E.

If you have any questions, contact the Payroll Office by e-mail payroll@alfred.edu.

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

Campus Parking Alert

Winter has found Alfred and with that the parking problems that go along with it. I would like to ask everyone parking a vehicle on campus to park in an orderly fashion. A number of vehicles have been taking more than one space causing a bad situation.

Please, when you're parking your vehicle think of the others who need to park with you. Thank you for your cooperation.

John M. Dougherty Chief, Office of Public Safety

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Mentoring Matters -- A Panel Discussion

January is National Mentoring Month! On Thursday, Jan. 27, AU alumnae Dr. Peggy Wozniak ('72), Ms. Rachel Comstock ('96) and Ms. Beth Mott Rothwell ('90) will discuss the importance of mentoring and share advice.

Bring your own mentor or mentee! Come ask your questions! 7 p.m. at the Women's Leadership Center.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

Purple & Gold Bleed Red!

Nationally the blood supply is low, so please come out to support the Alfred University Blood Drive. Co-sponsored by Student Affairs and the Support Staff Council

Thursday, Jan. 27, 2011 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Powell Campus Center - The Knight Club Please sign up to donate at www.alfred.givesblood.org

Get a free backpack & pound of Dunkin' Donuts Coffee!

Come with a date; come with a friend; but please come.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Want to Learn about Investing?

AU has a Student-Managed Investment Fund, currently worth over \$200,000, that is managed exclusively by students who make all the investment decisions. If this sounds interesting to you, join us for pizza and sodas to learn more.

We'll be in Olin 301 at 6:15 p.m. Wednesday, Jan 26. You do not have to be a business student to participate.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alumni Basketball Weekend

Alumni Basketball Weekend

Alfred University invites you to Alumni Basketball Weekend Feb. 11-12, 2011.

Friday-Saxons vs. Utica Women's Game - 6 p.m. Men's Game - 8 p.m.

Saturday-Alumni Games Women's -10 a.m. Men's- 11 a.m.

FSA Reception 3:15 p.m.

Saturday-Saxons vs. Ithaca Women's Game - 2 p.m. Men's Game - 4 p.m.

RSVP by Friday, Feb. 4, 2011.

Women's BB Registration: fmurphy@alfred.edu Men's BB Registration: wellman@alfred.edu

Please direct any questions or concerns to the Athletics Office, Alfred University, 1 Saxon Drive, Alfred, NY 14802, phone 607.871.2193.

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

Book Signing at AU Equestrian Center

Author of the books, "For the Love of the Horse," Vol. I, II, and III, will be coming to the Alfred University Equestrian Center to judge the IEA English show as well as hold a book signing. She will be available on Sunday, Jan. 30 for a short time at noon, and again at the end of the show day at 5:30 p.m.

You can visit her Web site to learn more about Ann and her books.

Link: Love of the Horse Books

Submitted by: Kaitlyn Schultz

back to top Send Email Reminder

Congratulations to December Graduating Students!

Please take a minute to fill out the Career Development Center's graduate survey found at the link below. Whether you have your plans settled or not (e.g., employment or graduate school), we'd like to hear about it.

The information is not reported in a personally identifiable way. If you have questions about the survey or need career assistance of any kind, please contact us at 871.2164 or cdc@alfred.edu

Link: http://www.alfred.edu/cdc/forms/gradsurvey/

Submitted by: Susan Meacham

back to top Send Email Reminder

S.D.A. Student Job Positions for Spring!

Students, I have several positions to fill for the S.D.A. (Student Development Associate) campus job. With over 50 strong representing all majors, find out what you're missing in a job with career benefits!

For more information stop by PCC (T-THR 9 a.m.-5 p.m.) this week to speak with a student representative or contact: **gorman@alfred.edu**.

Also visit our Facebook page!

Link: SDA Facebook Page

Submitted by: Susan Gorman

back to top Send Email Reminder

A Message from the Art Office

Come help us celebrate the end of an era.

As many of you may have heard, the Art Office will be moving to BMH #148 in mid-February. Billie and I feel that this is the moment for The Toy Collection to find new homes.

We've enjoyed each and every addition, and thank everyone who has contributed.

So we would like to invite all of you to come choose as many items as you would like to take away as a memento.

To make this as whimsical as the "collection" deserves, for each item you will be asked for a donation (of your choice) and you will be entered into a "raffle" - the total proceeds of the event will go to towards a gift certificate to a local eatery (I thought it should go towards my retirement fund - but Billie tells me that may be illegal.)

Sale begins Wednesday, Jan. 26 and runs through Friday, Feb. 11 - come early, there's some real hot items!

Submitted by: Linda White

back to top Send Email Reminder

Kids Soccer Camp at AU for February Break

Use the February break to have your kids brush up on their soccer skills.

When: Feb. 18-22, 9:15 a.m.-Noon

Location: McLane Gym (Sunday in Davis)

Ages: 6-13

Cost: \$50 (Payable to Scott Miller Soccer Academy)

Please send money and registration form (Name, address, e-mail, phone number and age of camper) to Scott Miller 1 Saxon Drive Alfred, NY 14802

Please register by Friday, Feb. 11. For Questions call 607.871.2899

Submitted by: Scott Miller

back to top Send Email Reminder

CDC Etiquette Dinner

Sponsored by Kohler. Seating is limited.

Attachment: Etiquettedinner1.pdf

Submitted by: Kevin Jacobs

back to top Send Email Reminder

CDC Wardrobe Lottery

Sponsored by Kohler.

Attachment: wardrobelottery1.pdf

Submitted by: Kevin Jacobs

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2011.01.26

Nevin's Theater, Wednesday, 8 p.m.

Attachment: Student_Senate_Meeting_Agenda_2011.01.26.pdf

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

Express Shipments

Departments wanting to do overnight shipments (letters or packages) and save money should take advantage of the University's ability to receive very low rates with Federal Express.

Just complete one of the attached forms and bring to Office and Procurement Services located in Greene Hall by 1:30 p.m., Monday - Friday.

Thank you.

Attachment: Fedex_Domestic_Form.pdf
Attachment: International_Form2.pdf

Submitted by: Sue Peck

back to top Send Email Reminder

Sponge-worthy?

AU Health Services has a few free samples of the Today Sponge. The Today Sponge is a hormone-free method of birth control for women. (Do you remember the Seinfeld episode and Elaine's rating scale for her partners?)

If you're interested, or curious about this contraceptive method, please call Health Services at 607.871.2400 to make a brief appointment and pick up a sponge. Supplies are limited to 10!

Submitted by: Pamela Schu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alumni Award Nomination Deadline Extended

Attention AU Alumni, Faculty, Administration - Please ACT NOW to submit nominations for AU Awards to fellow alums and colleagues!

The Alumni Association presents awards annually at Reunion to alumni and friends of the University who have contributed to Alfred, their workplace, and society in general. Please help us recognize those individuals for their efforts and achievements by nominating them for an Alumni Association Award. Nomination forms are available for download at http://www.alfred.edu/alu.... Nominations are due by Monday, Jan. 31, 2011.

Alumni Award for Distinguished Achievement - given to honor alumni whose achievements in their profession, career or avocational pursuits, or service to society bring honor and distinction to AU.

Alumni Award for Distinguished Service - given to alumni in recognition of loyalty and commitment in service to Alfred University.

Abigail Allen Award for Service to Women - given to honor an Alfred alumnus/a in recognition of distinctive career achievement, community service, or avocational pursuits that have improved the quality of women's lives.

 $\hbox{Lillian T. Nevins Award for Lifetime Service to Alfred University - given to honor alumni who have rendered outstanding service to Alfred University. } \\$

Honorary Alumnus/a Recognition Award - given to a non-graduate in recognition of interest, allegiance and service to Alfred University and alumni, that the recipient may be evermore one of us.

Nominations may be forwarded to the Alumni Relations Office, Welcome Center, One Saxon Drive, Alfred, NY 14802. You may also e-mail nominations or fax your information to 607.871.2391.

Please contact us with any questions at 607.871.2144. We thank you for your support and assistance!

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

Clothesline Art Show: Call for Entries

Artists from across New York state are invited to apply for spaces at the M&T Bank Clothesline Festival, a juried fine art and crafts festival held on the grounds of the Memorial Art Gallery.

The long-running event, which this year takes place on Saturday and Sunday, September 10 and 11, will showcase artists from all 62 counties of New York state. NEW this year, eligibility has been extended to artists living in Bronx, Kings, Nassau, New York, Queens, Richmond, Rockland, Suffolk and Westchester counties.

HOW TO APPLY

A downloadable application with instructions for submitting images will be available January 25 at http://clothesline.roches.... The application deadline is Friday, March 25, with space assignments mailed Thursday, June 10. If spaces remain, updates will be posted on the website.

For more information call the Memorial Art Gallery events office at 585-276-8950, or email clothesline@mag.rochester.edu.

Attachment: Entry information

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews